
 
 

Dt: 27.06.2020 
 

Sub: Notice for Class 11 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
        As the pending papers in the ICSE and ISC year 2020 Examinations scheduled to be 
held between 1st July and 14 th July 2020 stand cancelled, online classes for the present 
class 11 students will resume from 1st July 2020 as per the time table uploaded on the school 
website. 
 
 
 
 
John Andrew Bagul 
Principal 
South City International School 
 

 

 


